
From:                                 "SaaS Upgrades" <saasupgrades@technologyonecorp.com>
Sent:                                  Tue, 12 Nov 2024 23:54:44 +1100
To:                                      "Yulie Ho" <Yulie.Ho@northsydney.nsw.gov.au>
Subject:                             [TechnologyOne Upgrades] Your production environment is ready

CAUTION : Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Hi Yulie,

Your NSY environment upgrade is complete

We are pleased to advise that your NSY (Production) environment has now been 
upgraded to 2024B. 

The scheduled upgrade of any remaining additional environments to 2024B is also 
now complete. 

We are continuously looking for ways to improve our upgrade processes at 
TechnologyOne and would love to hear from you.  A short survey has been made 
available for you to provide feedback on your recent upgrade experience: Feedback 
Survey.

If you have any other enquiries, please don’t hesitate to reach out via the Customer 
Community. 

Kind regards,
The TechnologyOne Team

Transforming business, making life simple
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This email was sent by Technology One Limited, Level 11, 540 Wickham Street, Fortitude Valley, QLD 4006, 
Australia. If you are not the correct contact for these SaaS notices, please reach out to your Customer Account 

Manager.
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